
To avoid issues next year, please take good care
of your laptop or ipad over the summer break!

SUMMER DEVICE TIPS FOR STUDENTS

TAKE YOUR DEVICE HOME 1.

Make sure you:

2. STORE YOUR DEVICE IN A SECURE PLACE

3. BRING IT BACK TO SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER

4. CALL THE HELP DESK AT (716) 816-7100 OR
VISIT 1515 SOUTH PARK IF YOU HAVE ISSUES

*Do not leave it in your classroom or locker!

*Make sure it is kept clean and dry!

*If you leave BPS, return it to 1515 South Park Ave.

*Check the BPS website for summer hours!


